
Stage 3, Week 6 Term 2 
Congratulations to all of our students for resettling so well into the routines of “at school learning”. 

Students in all classes have been trying hard to demonstrate the learning characteristics of our BHPS 

Learner Superheroes, Blaze, Elektra, Aurora, Caspian, Octavia and Nova. 

 
All of our Stage 3 teachers had a discussion on Monday with all of our students in response to a number of 
students not showing respect for their school by not wearing their correct school uniform and some 
behaviours that have been slipping into the playground. Students have been advised that as of Tuesday 9th 
June all teachers will be firm and following through with a crackdown on behaviour and wearing correct 
uniform. 
If you are unsure of what is a part of our correct school uniform, please visit our school website page 
dedicated to uniform - https://beaconhill-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/uniform.html. Here you can also follow the links to our uniform shop. 
 

This past week all of our students have engaged in activities 

acknowledging the annual National Sorry Day which is held in on 26 

May, to remember and commemorate the mistreatment of the country's 

Indigenous peoples, as part of an ongoing process of reconciliation between 

the Indigenous peoples and the settler population.  

Students have also participated a 

number of learning activities as a part 

of National Reconciliation Week. In 

particular, Miss Shearer and the classroom teachers 

have shared in reading and discussions around the picture book Sorry 

Day by Coral Vass and illustrated by Dub Leffler.  This is a story told 

using a dual-narrative structure and beautiful illustrations by 

Indigenous artist, Dub Leffler, this book is a factual retelling of the day 

Australia apologised to the Stolen Generations. Students analysed the 

illustrations for meaning and explored the visual historical timeline 

featured in the book. 

 

Most students are doing a wonderful job of ensuring they have everything they need for school each day, 

but please check with your child if any of their stationery supplies (pencils, pens, glue sticks, rulers etc) 

need replenishing as we are discouraging sharing of equipment at the moment. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Stage 3 Teachers. 

 

 

https://beaconhill-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/uniform.html


Sizzling Start for a Persuasive Argument written by Skye S of 4/5T 

 

  

Volume & Capacity Problem Solving by Maeve, 5G 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Some creative Acrostic Poems from Liam D,  

Georgia G, Dimity M & Lisa D 5G 
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